From: Philip O'Keeffe

Sent: 05 August 2023 13:24

To: Statutory

Cc: Cindy Blythe

Subject: FW: Notification for 2023/538 -

Hello Cindy, With regards to the application, there are no concerns for the waste and recycling service.

All containers will need to be presented at the end of the property curtilage where it meets Ninehams Road on
collection day.

Regards Phil

Philip O'Keeffe Tandridge District Council

Interim Recycling and Waste Manager The Council Offices

Waste Management and Enforcement 8 Station Road East
. Oxted, Surrey

Tel: 01883 732860 RH8 0BT

po'keeffe@tandridge.gov.uk www.tandridge.gov.uk

Tandridge

 Ditrioe Coumci|

From: noreply@salesforce.com <noreply@salesforce.com> On Behalf Of Customer Services
Sent: 05 July 2023 09:55

To: Steve Bailey <SBailey2 @tandridge.gov.uk>; Philip O'Keeffe <PO'Keeffe@tandridge.gov.uk>
Subject: Notification for 2023/538

Dear Locality Team,
You are being notified of the following planning application

Application: 2023/538
Proposal: Demolition of existing detached garage and erection of a
4 bedroom 2 storey detached dwelling. Widening of
Existing Crossover and increase in hardstanding within
the site and associated landscaping.
Location: 102 Ninehams Road, Caterham, Surrey, CR3 5LJ
If calling please ask for Cindy Blythe

On
Email: cblythe@tandridge.gov.uk
Fax: 01883 722015

| refer to the above application and would be grateful if you would send me
your formal observations 24 days of the date of this email.

The quickest and most efficient way to send your observations is by email
to statutory@tandridge.gov.uk. However, if this is not possible please post
(or fax) your response to reach the Council within the 24 day




period. Please quote the application number clearly in your response.
When commenting please let us know your full postal address.

All comments received by the Council on planning applications are
scanned and made available on the Council’'s website. Where applicable,
you may prefer that certain personal details, such as a private telephone
number or email address or other personal details (including signature) are
not published on the internet, in which case you should ensure that such
details are not contained in your response.

Details of the application, including plans and supporting documentation,
can be viewed online at https://tdcplanningsearch.tandridge.gov.uk. You
can also comment on the application directly from the web site although
long responses should still be emailed. Full instructions are enclosed. If
you feel you require a paper copy of some of the documentation or need to
have a direct link to the application documents page then please email us
at planningadministration@tandridge.gov.uk.

Yours faithfully,

David Ford

Chief Executive




